March 22, 2016

Honorable Mayor Tim Kabat
Common Council Members

Ladies and Gentleman:

The Aviation Board, at their last regular meeting, amended and approved by unanimous vote
the Resolution considering a statement of Airport project intentions contemplating Federal
and/or State Aid within the next 6 years.

The amendment made was to remove the “Planning/design/construct runway 4/22 and A
North removal” in both 2017 and 2018 in its entirety. The amended document is attached for
your consideration.

Therefore, it is respectfully requested that the Common Council approve the same.

Respectfully Submitted,

Clinton Torp
Airport Manager
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